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Response to  

Provincial Housing Affordability Task Force Recommendations 
 

On February 24, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. That Council receive the report dated February 22, 2022 from the Commissioner 

of Corporate Services and the Chief Planner; and 

2. That staff be directed to provide a proposed response, developed in consultation 

with local planning staff and generally aligning with Small Urban GTHA Mayors’ 

statement, to the March 3, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting. 
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